
 

St. Augustine 

Fall Frolic 
All are Welcome... 

Join us for food, fellowship and fun! 

~ Bingo at 6:30 pm 

~ Children's Activities 

(Games, Inflatables, Dunk Tank) 

~Corn Hole Tournament at 6:30pm 

~Food & Beer/ Wine Garden 

~Live music at 7:00pm 

~Cash Raffle 

~Glo Run at 7:30 pm 

 

September 17, 2016 

4:00 to 10:00 PM 

St. Augustine School Parking Lot 

Free Admission 



 

 

SAINT AUGUSTINE CATHOLIC CHURCH  SEPTEMBER 11, 2016 

Birthday List 
Sept. 11  Evelyn Mora, Debra Nagel, Pam Papak 
Sept 12   Dawson Cain, Jack Drone, Dennis Riegelnegg,  
  Betty Tonner 
Sept 13   Noah Ahler, Genevieve Clark, Jennifer Fogarty,  
  Ron Geleott, Zachary Geleott, Fernando Lira 
Sept 14   Holly Kosta, Marcia Nagel 
Sept 15   Kristina Dobson, Janet Harwood, Sam Massoels,  
  Michael Sullivan 
Sept 16  Brian Bracht, Braylon Gagnon, Margaret Hill,         
               Vanessa Sheldon, Doug Swartzell, Stephen Urbanczyk 
Sept 17   Autumn Bulington, Ian Cain, Lesley Park 

Minister Schedule for Sept. 17 &18 
Saturday  
5:00PM   Greeterï B/D Hollerman, M. Jagoda  
                Lectorï  Ray Hueser 
                Ministersï P. Hueser, B/D Hollerman, M. Kahler, E Stath 
                Serversï Eliza & Grace Castle 
Sunday 
7:30 AM  Greetersï N. Shide, P/D Schulenburg 
                Lectorï Rick Mangas 
                Ministersï R. Geleott, M. Miller, R/D Myers, B. Warren 
                Serversï Grant & Emily Myers 
10:00 AM Greetersï Youth Group 
 Lectorï Katherine Lank 
 Ministersï R White, J Groppe, D Lank, E Faker, C Sue 
 Serversï Reegan Leeper, McKenna & Zane Nelson 

Care Ministers for Sept. 11-17 
Sept 11ï A. Nagel      Sept 12ï D. Lanoue        Sept 13ï G. Garrity               

                                      Sept 14ï Fr. Don 

Sept 15ï C. Hanna      Sept 16ï D. Myers       Sept 17ï M. Chesak 

Sound System 
 Years ago, parishioner Bill Snyder gave me information about a 
kind of sound system that would broadcast a signal directly to 
hearing aids equipped with T-coil capability.  Recently, Iôve been in 
touch with a company that installs such a system.  While in the 
vicinity, R & M Consulting gave the church a preliminary 
assessment.  It seems that our church space is excellent 
acoustically for music; less so for the spoken word.  In September 
the company will return for a more thorough assessment and draw 
up a plan to improve our sound system. 

 One of the options for wearers of hearing aids is 
a neck coil (shown to the left) which broadcasts 
directly to the hearing aids of those wearing it.  
What I need to know is how many people would 
be interested in using such a neck coil.  The 
user would have to have a hearing aid that has 
T-coil capability.  Iôm asking those interested to 
please call their doctor or hearing aid provider 
and ask whether their hearing aids have T-coil 
capability.  Next, call the Parish Office and let 
us know the results.  This will give us an idea of 

how many would be interested in using the technology.  Several 
churches in Lafayette already employ the system and have had 
good results with it.             Thanks.  FD 

SUNDAY, SEPT. 11ï Twenty-Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 7:30am For the Parish 
   10:00am   Bob & Tennis Walter 
MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 12 
 8:00am  Communion Service 
  8:30-3:30pm  Eucharistic Adoration 
TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 13ï St. John Chrysostom 
 5:30pm Bertha Shuster  
WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 14ï Care Center Mass 
  10:00am  Bill Snyder 
THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 15ï Our Lady of Sorrows 
 8:00am Helen Hitchcock 
 8:30am Holy Hour  
FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 16ï Sts. Cornelius & Cyprian 
 8:30am  Living/deceased of the William Benner Family 
SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 17 
 4:00pm Reconciliation 
 5:00pm  Living/deceased of the Donald Nagel Family 
SUNDAY, SEPT. 18ï Twenty-Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 7:30am Cynthia Deitch 
   10:00am   For the Parish 

Funeral Luncheon Dishes 
Please pick up your funeral luncheon serving dishes from the 
church basement.  Any dishes that remain downstairs by October 

1st will be donated to the rummage sale.  Thank you! 

Stewardship 

Total for 8/28/16                 $     4801.22 

Envelopes/checks & Loose Collection             $     5679.26 

Automatic (Online) Giving (weekly average)   $       505.00 

Total for 9/4/16                 $     6184.26 

Fruitful Harvest 
 Every two years we are reminded that our membership in the 
Church extends beyond the boundaries of our Parish.  Just as we 
support our Parish financially, so, too, we need to support the work 
of the Church across our Diocese.  The offices of the Diocese 
provide many services to us that we would not be able to provide 
for ourselves.  The Office of the Bishop schedules the round of 
Confirmations throughout the Diocese.  The Ecclesiastical Tribunal 
with its team of canon lawyers has guided many of our 
parishioners through the complicated annulment process.  
Insurance matters for our employees are overseen by the 
Department of Administration.  The Pastoral Office for 
Communication keeps us informed through The Catholic Moment.  
And, most recently, the Pastoral Office for Education was an 
invaluable help in our Principal search.  These are just a few of the 
ways the various offices of the Diocese undergird and support our 
parish.  The biannual Fruitful Harvest campaign is the way we 
support the work of the Diocesan Offices so they can continue to 
serve us. 
 The Fruitful Harvest campaign will begin in October.  After each 
Mass, we will have the opportunity to make our pledge of support 
to the Diocese.  In order to collect pledges, Iôm asking for 
volunteers to manage the pledge table after each of the 15 
weekend Masses in October.  If we get 15 volunteers, no one will 
be overburdened.  If you are able to volunteer for one or more of 
the slots, please call the Parish Office and let Marie know when 
you can be available. 
  In addition to the $83,080.00 that is our share of the campaign 
goal, we are asking for a further $70,606.00 in support of our 
dovetail projects for 2017: (1) the regrading and resurfacing of our 
parking lot so that rainwater runoff no longer flows into the school, 
and (2) replacing the stalls in the school bathrooms and installing a 
handicapped stall in each.  In the past, much of the funding for our 
renovation projects has come from contributions made through 
Fruitful Harvest and returned to the Parish.  Please prayerfully 
consider your support of the Fruitful Harvest campaign and, 
through it, your support of St. A.  Thank you in advance. 
                                                 FD   


